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Share your thoughts on bus services in Bedford Borough 
 

Bedford Borough Council invites input from public transport users, residents, 
businesses, and visitors within the Borough regarding local bus services and other 
public transport alternatives. 
 
The feedback received will play a crucial role in shaping the council's forthcoming 
Public Transport Policy.  
 
Councillor Jim Weir, Deputy Mayor and Portfolio Holder for Environment, Highways, 
and Transport, said, “We are committed to establishing a more sustainable and 
accessible public transport system. I urge everyone to participate in the consultation. 
By taking part in the survey, individuals can contribute to the development of a public 
transport system that aligns with the needs and preferences of the community.” 
 
“Since the pandemic, the amount of people using buses has declined. We need to 
ensure future routes are viable and are meeting the new demand.” 
 
The consultation period concludes at 23:59 on 31st January 2024. To learn more and 
participate in the survey, please visit: https://www.bedford.gov.uk/your-council/have-
your-say/consultations/bus-usage-survey-2024 
 

ENDS 
 

 

mailto:proffice@bedford.gov.uk
https://www.linkedin.com/company/bedford-borough-council
https://www.facebook.com/BedfordBoroughCouncil
https://twitter.com/BedfordTweets
https://www.instagram.com/bedfordboroughcouncil/
https://www.bedford.gov.uk/your-council/have-your-say/consultations/bus-usage-survey-2024
https://www.bedford.gov.uk/your-council/have-your-say/consultations/bus-usage-survey-2024

